
 

 

 

Panthers Juniors 

RE: Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club  

 

 

This letter herby gives notice to the Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club members, that the 

following casual vacancies have been filled by the current administration after the nominations 

closed earlier today. 

 

Therefore, Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club is now returned to its members and will 

continue to be supported by Penrith and Districts Junior Rugby League Club Ltd until such time the 

new executive require to start the new season. 

 

We welcome the new executive to the Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club: 

• President – Alex Brennan  

• Secretary – Stephen Evans 

• Treasurer – Vacant  

A special meeting is now called for further positions to be filled. This meeting gives members the 

required notice of 7 days or more that a meeting is being held and will be administered at  

 

• Allsop Paterson Reserve 

• 6pm, Wednesday December 1st 2021 

Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club members will be notified of the contact details of the new 

executive via there Facebook Page and further information will be updated on the Junior League 

website very shortly, www.panthersjuniors.com  

 

 
Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Nathan Mairleitner 

General Manager – Panthers Juniors 

http://www.panthersjuniors.com/

